Year 2 Homework Expectations
Homework: Pupils are expected to complete Freckle tasks (log ins will be stuck in their reading records). This will be set on a Friday; they will have until the following Friday to complete. 
Pupils will receive spellings each week, please take some time to learn this in preparation for a spelling test. 
Half term homework/ projects will also be set. 

Reading: Pupils will be given a home reading book on a Wednesday. This book will be closely matched to their phonic ability. 

These books MUST be returned on a Monday, ready for a new book on Wednesday. 

 If your book gets lost, it may cost you to replace the book. 

